
Headlands Primary School 
Swimming data Year 6 2022 

 
Swimming is part of the Physical Education Curriculum and is considered an invaluable life skill.  
 
The children in Year 3 and 4 receive swimming lessons every other year. Regulations made under 
the Government 1988 Education Reform Act stipulates that we can ask for voluntary financial 
contributions, however, no child is excluded from swimming by parental non-payment. 
 
 
The following table provides information about the current Year 6 2022 cohort and 
their swimming ability. 

Meeting national curriculum requirements for swimming and water safety. 
 

What percentage of your current Year 6 cohort swim competently, 
confidently and proficiently over a distance of at least 25 metres? 
 

71% 

What percentage of your current Year 6 cohort use a range of strokes 
effectively  
 

46% 

What percentage of your current Year 6 cohort perform safe self-
rescue in different water-based situations? 

71% 

Schools can choose to use the Primary PE and sport premium to provide 
additional provision for swimming but this must be for activity over and 
above the national curriculum requirements. Have you used it in this 
way? 

No 


